
 

Have your say: Retention of existing 30mph speed limit 
(various roads) 
 

Observations or objections 
 
You may make observations or objections to the proposed Order (stating your reasons for doing 
so)by completing this short response survey or in writing to:   
 
Head of Legal, HR and Democratic Services   
PO Box 62, Ruthin, LL15 9AZ  
 
Please note that all representations received may be considered in public by the Council and 
that the substance of any representation could become available for public inspection. 
 
 
Please select the location(s) for which you wish to make any 
observations or objections  
  
Note: Following a thorough review of their highway network, in line with Government issued 
guidance, Denbighshire County Council has identified five locations where exceptions Orders to 
the default speed limit can be safely made, reflecting local needs and considerations and to 
allow free flow of traffic by retaining the current 30mph speed limits.   
 
This consultation is only for proposed exemptions to the default 20mph speed limit which will 
come into effect across Wales from 17th September. The effect of these exemptions will be to 
retain the existing 30mph speed limit in the five locations listed.  
 
Please tick all that apply 
 
 
☐ PRESTATYN: A548 Coast Road – east of Nant Drive to Marine Road East 
 
☐ LLANELWY (ST ASAPH): B5431 Glascoed Road – Cwttir Lane to west of Ffordd William 
Morgan 
 
☐ RHUTHIN (RUTHIN): A525 Denbigh Road – Glasdir Link Road to east of Ruthin North Link 
Road 
 
☐ LLANFWROG: B5101 – south towards Clawddnewydd from junction with road to Galltegfa 
 
☐ Y RHYL: A525 Rhuddlan Road – north of Bryn Cwybr roundabout to north of Retail Park 
roundabout 
 
 

     
    

  
 

 



 

 

Please use the box below to provide any observations or 
objections to the proposed Order. 
 
Please note: if you are providing objections you should outline your reasons for doing so. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 

 

Your contact details 
 
If you wish to receive a response to your comments or objections, you will need to provide your 
contact details.   
 
Please note that all representations received may be considered in public by the Council and 
that the substance of any representation together with your name and address details may be 
made available for public inspection. 
 
Privacy statement:   
Your personal data will be processed by Denbighshire County Council only for the specific 
purposes of fulfilling requirements for this statutory consultation.   
Denbighshire County Council will retain your data for the duration of the consultation period. 
Once the consultation period is complete, all personal details will be destroyed.   
For further information about how Denbighshire County Council processes personal data and 
your rights please see our privacy notice on our website -   
 
https://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/en/resident/legal/privacy.aspx 
 
What is your name?  

What is your address?  

What is your telephone 
number? 

 

What is your email 
address? 

 

 

Would you like to receive feedback on your comments? 
 
 

  
Yes No 

 
 
If you would like to receive feedback, what is your preferred language? 
 
 

   
Cymraeg (Welsh) English Another language (please tell us) 
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